
 

Northeast Wisconsin Chapter SCI  

and Northeast Wisconsin Sables 

PROJECT FUNDING - JULY 1, 2017 – JUNE 30, 2018 
           

 

The Northeast Wisconsin Chapter of Safari Club International and The Northeast Wisconsin Chapter of 
SCIF Sables participate in numerous local conservation, educational and humanitarian project every 

year. Without the help of our donors, volunteers and event attendees we could not make this happen. 
 

PROJECT FUNDING APPLICATION 
 

For more information or to apply for funding contact  
Jim Slezak at 920-739-0840 or email bejapote06@yahoo.com 

 

HUNTERS RIGHTS: TOTAL 

30% contribution to SCI National $3,835.00 

DJT Lobbying - Working to protect and preserve your hunting rights in Wisconsin. 4,800.00 

Friends of SCI Hunters Conduit 280.00 

Total: $8,915.00 

 

EDUCATION:  

30% contribution to SCI National $3,835.00 

Sent 3 area teacher to the American Wilderness Leadership School in Wyoming. 2,700.00 

Thomas “Zoom” Zimmer Memorial Scholarship - An endowed scholarship to the UW 
Stevens Point Collage of Natural Resources. 

 
2,000.00 

J&H Game Farm - Help fund their Annual Youth and Ladies Day. 150.00 

Flyways Waterfowl Experience - Museum and Education Center. 500.00 

WI Hunters Education Instructor Association – Help fund the purchase of educational 
training aids. 

 
250.00 

Total: $9,435.00 

 

CONSERVATION:  

30% contribution to SCI National $3,835.00 

Wisconsin DNR - Help fund Predator - Prey and CWD studies in Southwest WI. 1,500.00 

Berlin Conservation Club - Funding for various conservation and youth projects. 1,000.00 

Outdoor Bound TV - Sponsor TV commercial to promote Safari Club International and to 
bring awareness to the public what SCI stands for. 

 
5,990.00 

Total: $12,325.00 

 

HUMANITARIAN:  

30% contribution to SCI National $3,835.00 

Smith’s Pheasant Crest - Help fund their Annual Pheasant Hunt for disabled hunters. 350.00 

Challenge The Outdoors - Help fund their Spring Pheasant Hunt for disabled hunters. 500.00 

Triple ‘O’ Outfitters Wounded Warrior Hunt - With the help of owner Rob Denney and 
board member Otto Reetz  we were able to take 2 Vets Black Bear Hunt in Idaho. 

 
4,457.00 

Wounded Warriors United Wisconsin - Help fund Warriors on The Water Benefit. 500.00 

Total: $9,642.00 
 

GRAND TOTAL $40,317.00 
 

SCI-Northeast Wisconsin Chapter and SCIF-Northeast Wisconsin Sables are proud to report that over the past 
20 years we have contributed $546,500.00 to further the goals of SCI and SCI Foundation.  

 

A summary is as follows: 
 

HUNTERS RIGHTS $176,859.00 

EDUCATION $172,826.00 

CONSERVATION $111,670.00 

HUMANITARIAN $85,145.00 

GRAND TOTAL $546,500.00 
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